
   

Little Dry Creek 
Englewood Plaza 

   

June 23rd, 2022    3:00-3:30PM 
Please join the Outreach & Training Committee on a construction site tour of 

the Little Dry Creek at Englewood Plaza project led by Mile High Flood District, 

Merrick & Company, and Naranjo Civil Constructors.  

The project involves a major overhaul of a 500’ section of the existing channel 

just west of the Broadway overpass near downtown Englewood, including 

channel naturalization, wingwall reconfiguration, a new 42” diameter outfall, 

new public seating areas and trails, and a new pedestrian bridge. 

 

The tour will begin at the public plaza area 101 W. Hampden Ave, 

Englewood. Parking is available on S. Acoma Street and W. Hampden 

Ave. 
Stay tuned for information on a happy hour hosted by the Metro Denver Region following the tour. 

 

There is no required registration for the event. Contact Andrew Kustusch 

(akustusch@eraconsultants.com) with any questions on the event.  
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